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Your Union worked hard to secure pay for furloughed employees
Your Union is bargaining additional rights in the event of a shutdown
Your Union is lobbying to keep the government open, and for protections in the event 
of a shutdown
Supporting those who need it during these difficult times

Your Union, AFGE, is on the case:

Your union is 800,000 government employees like you, standing shoulder to 
shoulder and protecting our jobs and families during these tumultuous times.

Nobody else stands for us except us; we are a Union of 750,000 government employees 
supporting each other - including you. We need you as a member today.

Join Your Union today
www.joinafge.org 


